





Commercial customers

Now that the revised Agreement with Waste Pro is in place, within the next 60 days, the
Town will prepare a letter to all of its commercial accounts. The purpose of this letter will
be to advise our commercial customers of the pass through and that the Town is always
available to verify the commercial rates being charged. The letter will be provided to
Waste Pro to be sent with commercial invoices.

We trust this matter is now concluded. Should you have any additional questions, please
let us know.

Respectfully ﬁviﬂed,

Andrew D. Berns
Town Administrator

Cc: SWR Mayor and Town Council
Jodie Breece, OIG General Counsel
Riad Ali
Richard Nelson
Keith Poliakoff, Town Attorney
Martin Sherwood, Town Financial Administrator



